
  

 

 

                    
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The Templeton Board of Selectmen will hold a public meeting to hear comments, concerns 

and suggestions on the FY 2019 budget before taking final action on what it will 

recommend to the voters.  The meeting will be held at: 

6:30 p.m. 

Tuesday, March 27, 2018 

at 

Templeton Town Hall 

160 Patriots Road 

Templeton, MA 01438 

If you are unable to attend but wish to submit comments or questions, please do so such 

that they are received by the close of business on the day of the hearing, to Mr. Carter 

Terenzini, Town Administrator, at PO Box 620, Templeton, MA 01438 or by email to 

townadministrator@templeton1.org.  A Draft Warrant and budget materials the Board has 

been working from may be viewed on the Town web site (Click on Town Meeting and 

then 2019 Town Meeting Packet) or is available in the Office of the SelectBoard at Town 

Hall during normal business hours. 

 

Posted this 19th day of March, 2018. 

 

/s/ Carter Terenzini 

     Town Administrator 
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